
Attention: Blue Cross NC Medicare Members

JAN 1

Go new!
Starting January 1, 2024, be sure to share your 
new card with your doctors and pharmacy, so 
they can �le your 2024 claims.

Get set.
Cards mail out in mid-December. Once you receive 
your card, you’ll be set to use it in the new year. 
Keep using your old card for the rest of 2023.

Get ready.
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of North Carolina 
(Blue Cross NC) is mailing new member ID cards 
to all of our Medicare members for use in 2024. 
Your new card will have different member ID 
numbers, and it will replace all other Blue Cross 
NC Medicare ID cards you may have.

To learn more, visit 
BlueCrossNC.com/MyNewCard 

Scan for more!
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